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Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo’s meeting with officials from the
Democratic People’s Republic of Korea, scheduled for this week in New York,
will now take place at a later date. We will reconvene when our respective
schedules permit. Ongoing conversations continue to take place. The United
States remains focused on fulfilling the commitments agreed to by President
Trump and Chairman Kim at the Singapore Summit in June.
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